-
A RESOURCE FOR HEALTHY LIVING FROM THE
) GALLATIN CITY-COUNTY HEALTH DEPARTMENT
+ 406.582.3100, hs@gallatin.mt.gov

H E A LT H Y S ( : : \ « 406.582.3120, ehs@gallatin.mt.gov

« 406.582.3115, wic@gallatin.mt.gov

healthyga!latin.org

For immediate release: May 6, 2020

Press Release
Gallatin County COVID-19 Update

As of Wednesday, May 6, 2020, at 12 p.m. Gallatin County has no new confirmed cases of COVID-19, for
a cumulative total of 146. There are zero confirmed active cases. There have been a total of 145 people
recovered and 2,439 people tested in Gallatin County. One person has died from COVID-19
complications.

The Gallatin City-County Health Department calculates the recovered case number as the number of
total cases minus any active cases, current hospitalizations and deaths.

More data can be found on GCCHD’s new dashboard on our website at this link:
https://www.healthygallatin.org/coronavirus-covid-19/.

This dashboard will be updated by 12 p.m. each day.

Information on statewide cases continue to be found here:
https://montana.maps.arcgis.com/apps/MapSeries/index.html?appid=7c34f3412536439491adcc210342
1d4b

Please note that local data on active cases may differ from the state map as the state map is only
updated once daily and calculates active cases differently.

All Gallatin County cases consist of community transmission, close contact, and travel related history.

As Gallatin County dwellers start to tip-toe out of our homes and inch back toward our modified life in
phase one, we have a unique chance in reshaping our new normal. As we continue to practice social
distancing, use face coverings, wash our hands and disinfect, we’re also able to look back with a crisp
perspective on the past several months and start to plan how and what we want to reconnect with.

Check out the latest Healthy Gallatin blog post where Maury Wiegand, who has been a personal trainer
and wellness educator in Bozeman for the past 25 years, talks about pausing to ponder.
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The Gallatin City-County Health Department Call Center is open seven days a week from 8 a.m. to 5 p.m.
to answer questions about COVID-19. Reach the Call Center by phone at 406-548-0123 or email at
callcenter@readygallatin.com.

The most accurate local source of information remains the GCCHD website
https://www.healthygallatin.org/coronavirus-covid-19/.
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